
From: McFarland - DNR, Nick
To: Ben Hollar
Cc: James Ricci
Subject: EXTERNAL: Re: NBL P&A Procedure Modification: Millage C11-17 (24531)
Date: Thursday, February 20, 2020 5:19:22 PM

Approved as outlined. If there is still pressure after the 300' plug at 1000', please reach out to
COGCC engineering again.

On Thu, Feb 20, 2020 at 2:48 PM Ben Hollar <Ben.Hollar@nblenergy.com> wrote:

Nick,

 

There is some pressure after the CIBP at 2500ft. Our plan is to: cut/pull casing at 1000ft,
pump a 300ft plug and monitor.

 

Please let us know if that works.

 

Thanks,

Ben Hollar

Noble DJ Production

970.420.9940

 

-- 
Nick McFarland
Central Area Petroleum Engineer

P  303.894.2100 x5682  |   F  303.894.2109
nick.mcfarland@state.co.us | www.colorado.gov/cogcc
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